
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

       Tuesday 14th October 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of Anti-Bullying Week, we are excited to let you know 

that pupils in Years 4, 5 and 6 will be taking part in a special 
anti-bullying drama workshop on Wednesday 12th November. 

The workshop will be an engaging and interactive way for the 

children to explore important themes around respect, kindness 

and standing up to bullying. 

Workshops like this give pupils the chance to learn through role 
play and discussion, helping them to develop empathy, 

confidence and strategies they can use in real-life situations. 

We believe this will be a valuable and memorable experience 

for all of the children. 

We are delighted that our RHE department has successfully 
secured a grant from ‘St Mary’s Lane Trust’ to cover part of 

the cost of the workshop. However, in order to make this 

opportunity possible, we kindly ask parents to contribute the 

remaining amount. This works out at £1.25 per child. 

Please make your contribution via the ParentPay offer entitled 

“Anti-Bullying Workshop” by 11.59pm on Sunday 9th November. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide 

such important and meaningful experiences for our pupils. 

Kind regards 

Miss Garner 

RHE Lead 


